
 

April 14, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
26th Floor, Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 
 

Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: PowerStream Inc. (“PowerStream”) 

2016 to 2020 Custom IR Rate Application  

 

PowerStream will file a Custom IR Rate Application for rates effective January 1, 2016 to 

2020.  The planned filing date is April 30, 2015. 

As specified in the Board’s Filing Requirements, PowerStream will be initiating a 

customer engagement process.  This consultation will span the remainder of 2014, will 

help shape the Application and will include intervenors and direct contact with 

customers. 

We would like to invite Board staff to observe this consultation process if the Board 

considers this to be appropriate.  If Board staff will participate, please let us know by 

May 9, 2014. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.   

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Colin Macdonald 
Senior Vice President, Regulatory Affairs & Customer Service 
 
c. James Sidlofsky, BLG 


